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April 2016


Dear Councilmember 
 
As a local resident I am writing to express my gratitude for your support of the historic preservation of the Fiddyment ranch buildings and property in West Roseville. The city was acting very wisely in having the foresight to protect this property from demolition when the area was developed.
 
This property and its history provide a crucial link between Roseville’s past, present and future. Our ancestors built the structures that helped to define the community we are today, and the Fiddyment Ranch property historic buildings have withstood the test of time. 

With your continued support, we now have an incredible opportunity to create a beautiful space where all can enjoy our history, and learn about the area’s ancestors along with their historic trials and tribulations. Through this education we will all garner a deeper appreciation for the community we live in.

This is our legacy and it is important for the vitality of our community to preserve it!
 
Your involvement represents a true investment in Roseville and ensures the protection of our local historic resources. Thank you, again, for supporting the preservation of the historic Fiddyment Ranch Property.

 
Sincerely yours,







Cc: Roseville Historical Society

